Welcome Back!  Welcome Home!

This is the time of year when children are off to school, whether they are pre-schoolers grasping your hand as they walk with excitement into a new classroom, or college students dragging all of their earthly possessions up three flights of stairs to a hot and tiny dorm room.  Even as the summer fades and the earth begins its closing down for the sleep of winter, we all feel a sense of renewal and beginning, conditioned as we are to the age-old rhythms of a school year.  

This sense of refreshed renewal is also present at Crescent Avenue Presbyterian Church.  We have had services at an earlier time during the summer, with our small but stalwart summer choir members.  Pastor Lynn and the Session met in a Leadership Summit at Ocean Grove in July, with the theme of “Setting Our Sails to Follow Christ”.  

Staff have been able to take some much needed vacation time and are back, as the saying goes, tanned, rested and ready!

[image: C:\Users\NJIO\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\F2BA8NM7\MC900338156[1].wmf]
There is much to be ready for, beginning with Sunday, September 14th, 2014 when CAPC Sets Sail!  Services will resume at the usual time of 10:15 a.m. with the choir back in force.  The service will begin with a festive procession led by our favorite bagpiper, Mr. Mike Ahnell!  After services, we will celebrate our new beginning with a pot-luck luncheon.  All are invited!  



[bookmark: _GoBack][image: C:\Users\NJIO\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\GKPBYE39\MC900012993[1].wmf]Please go to our website at www.crescentonline.org and register, indicating how many people will be attending and what dish you will be bringing.  If you are unable to register online, please sign up on the bulletin board in the hallway by the Watchung Avenue/Church House entrance.  If that is not possible, please call the office at 908-756-2468 and leave your information there.
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